
REPORT- PTM of CLASSES IV and V 

The second Parent Teacher Meeting for the session 2018-19 for classes IV and V of 
Delhi Public School, Gurgaon was held on 7th, 11th and 12th of September 2018. The  
class teachers got an opportunity to interact with the parents. They discussed the all-
round performance of the students and gave a comprehensive feedback of each child 
to the parents.  

The parents were delighted to go through the Journals prepared by the students which 
provided a glimpse of the various activities conducted in different subjects during the 
previous months. 

The parents appreciated the continuous efforts of the school and the teachers in 
providing a conducive environment for the holistic development of the children.  

Overall, it was an extremely productive session and parents thanked the teachers for 
playing an important role in the progress of their wards.  


